16th - 18th October 2020

Contact: regard.bleu.filmfestival@gmail.com R E G A R D

BLEU

Dear students and filmmakers,

We are very pleased to announce this year's 14th edition of “Regard Bleu”, the ethnographic film
festival of the ISEK, in cooperation with the ethnographic museum of the University of Zurich. Run
by students, the festival is dedicated to fresh and aspiring audio-visual projects by students from

Universities and similar Institutions from all around the world.

Despite the current situation we are optimistic that the festival will take place as planned and are

happy to announce that...

...this year's call for film is open!

We would therefore like to encourage student producers to submit their projects. We welcome a
broad variety of films and other audio-visual media: this includes ongoing projects which confront

the current situation and issues regarding the COVID-19 pandemic.

The submission deadline is June 5th 2020. We would like to ask you to submit your content

via FilmFreeway (https://filmfreeway.com/RegardBleu). You will find all the required information

and further details about the festival, as well as impressions of the last years on our website

(https://www.musethno.uzh.ch/de/veranstaltungen/regardbleu.html).

Feel free to extend this Call for Film to anyone you think might be interested. We are looking
forward to your submission and another inspiring and interesting festival. If you have any follow-

up questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email (regard.bleu.filmfestival@gmail.com).

Best regards,

The Regard Bleu Organizing Committee



